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 Anticipated timeline of adoption 

 

 

 Oregon Energy Efficiency Specialty Code 

2024 edition 

The 2024 Oregon Energy Efficiency Specialty Code (OEESC) is based on the 2022 edition of the ASHRAE 
Standard 90.1, which was published Jan. 25, 2023. 

Note: Updates to this timeline will be denoted in red. 
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 March 14, 2023 

Construction Industry Energy Board meeting 

Notice of the beginning of the OEESC adoption process is 
provided to the Construction Industry Energy Board. 

 

Code review and development 

Review the changes made to the ASHRAE Standard 90.1 and 
draft amendments in developing the OEESC as necessary to:  

• Conform to Oregon statute; 

• Align with the administrative provisions of the Oregon 
Structural Specialty Code; and 

Accommodate regionally-appropriate energy efficiency measures 
and alternative construction methods. 

Oct. 17, 2023 

Construction Industry Energy Board review 

The Construction Industry Energy Board will review a draft 
OEESC based on the ASHRAE 90.1-2022 with necessary 
Oregon amendments. 
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 March 20, 2024 

Public rulemaking hearing 

The division will hold a public meeting where interested parties 
can provide testimony about the proposed code provisions. 

2025 

Anticipated adoptive date 

The code is anticipated to be adopted in 2025, pending 
COMcheck availability, with a six-month phase-in period. 

For more information about COMcheck visit: 
https://www.energycodes.gov/comcheck 
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